

Dear Commissioners:

As you are aware, District 2 has the highest square footage of cannabis businesses in the entire City of Sacramento. The District 2 community has asked repeatedly for a cap on the number of cannabis dispensaries and facilities, but our voices remain unheard and our district representative continues to allow cannabis businesses to take over our community.

The proposed dispensary on 1625 Del Paso Boulevard is situated only 22 feet away from a Catholic elementary school and church that happen to be an important part of this community. The property owners of St. Joseph Catholic Church and Elementary School work hard to maintain the grounds and provide a safe and wonderful place for members of the community to enjoy. Having a cannabis dispensary in the vicinity promotes crime and increased danger for our community members, especially the children who attend St. Joseph Elementary School. Additionally, a dispensary at this location violates the rule that states that dispensaries must be at least 600 feet away from a school.

For these reasons, I ask you to support the appeals filed by the representatives of St. Joseph Catholic Church and urge you to disallow the operation of this cannabis dispensary. District 2 is already oversaturated with cannabis businesses and its residents do not desire the presence of more cannabis related business.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Best,

Sean Loloee 916-320-1857 sean@seanloloee.com